From: O'DONNELL, ERIN 

Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2015 2:18 PM

To: Berlin, Steve

Subject: Re: Event attendance

I was a guest of Skyline Management Group, an award recipient at the luncheon, and the professional property manager contractor for Midway.   I am making a donation to the March of Dimes to cover (actually more than cover) the ticket price. 

> Good afternoon, Steve...Please be advised that, on Friday, May 15th, I attended the March of Dimes' Transportation and Construction Awards Luncheon on behalf of the Department of Aviation at Midway.

> 

> Please let me know if any additional information is needed.

> 

> Thanks

> Erin

